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OUR REFERENCE EO'TS

September 24, 2018

Mr. Ronald A. Sato

Senior Associate

HHF Planners

733 Bishop Street, Suite 2590
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. Sato:

This is in response to your letter of September 8, 2018, requesting comments on the Draft
Environmental Impact Statement for the proposed Hawaiian Memorial Park (HMP) Cemetery
Expansion project located in the Kaneohe District, Oahu.

The Honolulu Police Department (HPD) recommends that all necessary signs, lights,
barricades, and other safety equipment be installed and maintained by the contractor to
facilitate the flow of traffic into HMP by way of Kamehameha Highway during the construction
phase of the project. Furthermore, the HPD concurs with the proposed traffic mitigation
measure of striping the westbound approaches of HMP’s two driveways to delineate a shared
left/through and separate right turn lane to reflect current operating roadways.

If there are any questions, please call Major Crizalmer Caraang of District 4 (Kaneohe) at
723-8639.

Sincerely,

Q_AN T. NAGAT

Assistant Chief
Support Services Bureau

cc: Scott Derrickson
Land Use Commission, Department of
Business, Economic Development & Tourism
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